
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY: The prayer shawl ministry group meets the third 
Sunday of the month from 2 to 4 p.m. Some of the projects that we are currently 
knitting and crocheting are prayer shawls to give out for various reasons, baby 
blankets for Baptisms at our church and for babies at Mary’s Shelter, and scarves 
and wash clothes for Opportunity House, The Children’s Home of Reading, and 
Mary’s Shelter. Ideas for new projects are always welcome. You do not have to 
come to the monthly get-togethers; you can work on projects anywhere. Anyone 
who has any questions or suggestions, call Carolyn Heffner at 610-926-9662 or 
484- 332-0783. 

 


